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Mr Paul Robilliard

Director

Housing Land Release

NSW Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Email: community@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Robilliard
Re: DRAFT RIVERSTONE EAST PRECINCT PLAN — NORTH WEST GROWTH AREA

Fire & Rescue NSW (FRNSW) thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on the
above matter. The information provided has been circulated to the Assistant Director of
Fire Safety and Senior Planning Officer for review and it has been decided that we will
not be submitting any comments at this time.

FRNSW would appreciate being copied on any future information relating to the
development. It is anticipated that we would be considered in the planning phase to
ensure appropriate FRNSW service delivery coverage can be maintained and to
address any fire safety matters relating to the development.

Superintendent Mark Reilly, Fire Safety Assessment Manager, will be the nominated
representative to coordinate any responses submitted on behalf of FRNSW.

Please submit correspondence in relation to this matter electronically to
bfs@fire.nsw.gov.au and quote FRNSW File Reference FRN15/2805.

Fire Safety Assessment Manager
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